
CENTRAL HUDSON GAS & ELECTRIC CORPORATION
284 SOUTH AVENUE

POUGHKEEPSIE, NEW YORK 12601

March 29, 2007

Public Service Commission
Three Empire State Plaza
Albany, New York 12223-1350

Dear Commissioners:

Re:  Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation:
    Tariff Filing to Reflect New Pole Attachment Rates

The enclosed rate leaf, issued by Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation
(the Company), is transmitted for filing in compliance with the requirements of
the Public Service Commission of the State of New York, and is as follows:

P.S.C. No. 15 - Electricity

   4th Revised Leaf No. 120

This amendment is issued March 29, 2007 to become effective July 1, 2007.
The purpose of this filing is to update the pole attachment rates applicable to
cable system operators and telecommunication carriers to reflect 2006 actual
data.  

The revised rate applicable to cable system operators included on Leaf 120
has been computed in compliance with the Federal formula for determining CATV
attachment rates adopted by Order of the Commission in Case 01-E-0026, issued and
effective July 16, 2002.  The new rate of $12.47 per equivalent pole reflects an
increase of $1.49 over the existing rate of $10.98 per equivalent pole, which is
based on 2001 actual data.  Based on the number of attachments billed in 2006,
it is estimated that this rate change will increase annual revenue by
approximately $138,000.

The rate applicable to telecommunications carriers included on Leaf 120
reflects the existing attachment rate applicable to cable system operators
pursuant to the Commission's Order, issued and effective July 16, 2002, in Case
01-E-0026, et al.

Central Hudson requests that the requirement to publish a notice of this
filing be waived because the Company is arranging to have a copy of this filing
served on all cable system operators and telecommunication carriers doing
business within its service territory. 
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Questions related to this filing should be directed to Nicholas R. Wight
at (845) 486-5749.

Very truly yours,

Michael L. Mosher
    Vice President - Regulatory Affairs
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